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Original: English 
 

ISSUES REFERRED FROM COC TO PWG 
 
 
Request from the Secretariat: It would be helpful if any inspection reports which contain ICCAT 
infringements could be submitted as they are issued, as well as the date on which they sent the report to 
the Flag State, rather than being sent with the complete batches at the end of the season.  
 
In addition, it was noted that a full summary of all inspections carried out, regardless of whether or not 
infringements were found would be useful both for risk analysis and for determining compliance with the 
5% minimum inspection requirement. PWG is requested to consider these issues.  
 


